Headteacher: Mr Toby Bull

## **Multisports Club**

1<sup>st</sup> October 2020

**Dear Parents** 

We are running an after school Multi-sports Club for children in Years 1, 2 and 3. However due to Covid restrictions it is necessary to keep the class group apart. We will therefore be allocating four weeks to each year group; year 2 will be the next class.

We receive funding which is to be used to promote physical activity with children and therefore there will be no charge for the club this term. It will be delivered by a qualified Sports Coach from RAD Sports.

The club will be held **each Thursday from 3.15 - 4.15pm**, beginning on **Thursday 22nd October until 19**<sup>th</sup> **November 2020**. The numbers will be limited to fifteen (if we receive more than fifteen responses, we will draw names from a bag). We need at least 6 children to make the club viable, if this number is not reached year 3 will continue.

You will receive an email confirmation informing you if your child has a place in the club by **Friday** 9<sup>th</sup> October 2020. If you would like your child to attend this club please ask them to hand the slip to their teacher by the morning of Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> October.

Yours sincerely			
Toby Bull			
Headteacher			
<u>1</u>	Multi-spo	orts Club	
Child's name	Year	2	
I would like my child to be considered for the I	Multi-spo	orts club.	
If he/she is successful in gaining a place, I g afternoons from 3.10 - 4.15pm.	ive my p	ermission for my child to stay	at school on Thursday
Name of person collecting child from the club			
	Signed	1	(parent/guardian)
			Date

Bishop William Ward C of E (VA) Primary School Coach Road, Great Horkesley, Colchester, Essex, CO6 4AT telephone: 01206 271336 email: admin@bishopwilliamward.essex.sch.uk